
Lyndhurst Infant School’s Smoke Free Statement

Lyndhurst Infant School is a smoking free

environment. This means that smoking tobacco

cigarettes and e cigarettes (Vaping) is not

allowed within the school building or on the

school grounds including the paths.

Public spaces are protected by law - The Smoke
Free Law of 2007

After research confirmed the harmful effects to
health of smoking and second hand smoke (passive

smoking) the Smoke Free law was introduced to protect
individuals in public places and in the work place. Lyndhurst Infant School is
protected within this law and therefore we expect the whole school
community and visitors to behave in a manner that respects both the law
and the adults and children that attend our school.


